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News

Dozens of alumni of CK School gathered on Saturday, June 4, for our summer
homecoming event. We enjoyed burgers, beer, and Johnson’s ice cream
during this festive event. One of the highlights was the presence of our beloved
former principal, Sister Louis Mary, OP. The students who attended CK School
during her time as principal were thrilled to visit with her. Another highlight was
a testimony given by Nick Hamilton, a CK School alum and current teacher at
All Saints Academy. Nick did a great job reflecting on how we are serving
young people in the neighborhood today.

Some of those young people happily celebrated their graduation last Tuesday,
June 7. The Class of 2022 reflected on their final years at All Saints Academy
in the midst of a global pandemic. They also heard rousing words from Father
Michael Fulton, chaplain at Bishop Hartley High School, about healthy habits
for their upcoming high school years. Please pray for these young people as
they begin a new chapter in their lives.

Thank you to everyone who is supporting the critical mission of All Saints
Academy today. If you would like to visit the school or meet with Father Schalk
to discuss how you can help, do not hesitate to reach out:
dschalk@columbuscatholic.org. And if you would like to purchase some of our
CK School vintage tee shirts, please contact the parish office at 614-237-0401.

Events

May 6
May Crowning

May 31
New Bishop Ordination and Installation

June 7
8th Grade Graduation

June 8
Summer Break Begins

August 21
Meet the Teachers

August 24
First Day of School

From the Leadership

Fr. David Schalk, Pastor
"I had no idea there was going to be such an enthusiastic response to the CK School tee shirts at the

alumni event – they were gobbled up! Please help us build upon this excitement by spreading the word

about our events with friends and family members. Our school desperately needs the support of the CK

School alumni base. The good news is that the alumni are communicating and gathering more frequently,

as well as learning more about our critical mission on the east side of Columbus."  


